Christ the King

November 22, 2020



We Pray for the Sick

(Covid patients marked with a (C).
Dorothy Welsh Burnham, Audrey Cox, Jesus Siozon,
Virginia Kauffman, Amanda Brown, Dorothy Brown,
Joseph Klapka, Russ and Rita Hildebrand, Linda Lee
Panlilio, Melanie Crawford, Ron Ruiz (C), Tom Harris
(C), David Krall (C), Michael Breese, Laura Dugan, Pam
Wyatt, Okie Son Breese, Angela Smith, Matthew
Godwin, Ben Paepcke, Claire Murphy, Betty Bodwine,
Rick Montoni, Jerome DeLucia, Ellen Adajian, Dave
Earhart, Felicidad Deiparine, Sr. Mary Margaret
Pignone, Angela Morton, Marisu DeLeon, Deanna Ross,
Carroll Celentano, Jean Dugan, Shelly Godwin

Mass Intentions for the Living

Jesus Siozon, Melanie Crawford, Audrey Cox, and Virginia Kauffman

Mass Intentions for the Deceased

Clarence A. Carlson+, and Ellen McGinley+

Weekend Mass Schedule

Saturday, 5pm; Sunday, 7:30; Sunday, 9:00 am; Sunday, 11:30 am

Weekday Mass and

Communion Service Schedule

Monday - Friday at 12 Noon

Readings for the Week:

Monday -

Tuesday - Rv 3:1-6, 14-22/Lk 19:1-10 (498)

Wed - Rv 4:1-11/Lk 19:11-28 (499)

Thursday - Rv 5:1-10/Lk 19:41-44 (500)

Friday - Rv 10:8-11/19:45-48 (501)

Celebrants Nov 28 and Nov 29

5pm - Fr. Au 7:30 am - Fr. Au 9:00 am - Fr. McKearney 11:30 - Fr. McKearney

Thanksgiving Basket Collection Happening...NOW!

Thus far we have received very few donations for the Thanksgiving basket collection this year. The need is much greater than in years past, for this reason the Shrine's Social Justice Committee is calling on our faithful parishioners to participate once again in the Annual Thanksgiving Basket Project.

Due to present circumstances and to accommodate donees as much as possible we will be collecting non-perishable items every Wednesday and Saturday from 10:30 A.M. to 1:00 P.M. through the Saturday before Thanksgiving. They will be collected by volunteers at the side door to the Church. You are also welcome to drop off items either before or after Masses every Saturday and Sunday through November 22nd.

If anyone intends to provide a complete basket, they will be accepted beginning Wednesday, November 18. Please e-mail Jim Fabian at jjfabian 40@hotmail.com to advise if you intend to provide a full basket this year in order that we can have a count and know what shopping needs to be done during the final week

**Please see the Shrine Facebook page and the Shrine website for the donation list:
http://theshrine.org/virtualparish
facebook.com/ShrineSacredHeartMtWashington/

Flowers Thanks Filipino Community!

Many thanks to the Filipino Community for providing such beautiful flowers during masses at the Shrine!!!



They have added so much beauty to both our in person and virtual Mass experience, for this we are grateful!

2nd Collections - November

November 29th - Campaign for Human Development

Calling All Altar Servers!!

We are hoping to add Altar Servers back to our weekend masses starting the first weekend of Advent, November 28 and 29th. Altar Servers under the age of 18 will be required to provide parental permission through email. If you are not currently an altar server and would like to become one, please contact us as well. Contact the Shrine office at office@theshrine.org to inform us of your interest and for more details.

Religious Ed - Sign up!

Registration for Religious Education is open. Forms can be accessed on the Shrine webpage. Directed studies for grades K-3 can begin any time, and online classes for grades 4-8 have begun. Please contact Steve Cox in the parish office for more information.

Christian Life Program

Please join us virtually for the CFC Christian Life Program offered 3-5pm each Saturday through November 28th.



- **Next Saturday, November 28, Jerry DeLucia will speak on Living in the Spirit.
- **Please contact Alan Deiparine to sign up: alan_deiparine@yahoo.com

Simbang Gabi at the Shrine!

Come and celebrate SIMBANG GABI 2020 at the Shrine! Offered both in person and virtually.

December 15 - December 23

The Filipino community will be posting the sponsor schedule and will invite everyone to pick a day/s to sponsor.

We wish you all renewed hope, faith, and love as we enter the season of Advent!

Guidance from the Archdiocese

In order to comply with Governor Hogan's mask mandate, to safeguard the health of our parishioners and community and to assure the continuance of public Mass, we ask you to wear a face mask when exiting your vehicle upon arrival at our church until you return to your car. Thank you for your patience and cooperation.

Women's Prayer Group

When: Wednesday, December 2nd @ 7:30 PM Location: via Zoom

For Information and to join: Contact Lourdes White @ lourdesfwhite@gmail.com for the Zoom meeting details.

Book: Praying Your Experiences, by Joseph F Schmidt

**The Women's Prayer Group meets on the first and third Wednesday of every month at 7:30 PM. This is the perfect time to join this group and try out a new prayer support - all women are welcome! Come join a group of women who want to grow into a deeper prayer life and enjoy the unique friendships that develop when praying together.

To join at any time, contact Lourdes White at lourdesfwhite@gmail.com for the Zoom meeting details. Theshrine.org/events/list

Coming to Mass? Don't Forget...

Are you coming to Mass? Please don't forget:

- NOT to sing!
- To take your temperature before leaving home
- To wear a mask
- To bring a blanket or chair to sit on for the 9 am and 11:30 Mass in the Marian Garden, weather permitting
- To be mindful of others and to social distance
- To receive Communion, center aisle only, remove mask only when accepting the Host in your hand, put the Host in your mouth and immediately replace your mask.

Your Church is Here!

You can find us virtually online at: http://theshrine.org/virtualparish facebook.com/ShrineSacredHeartMtWashington/

Shop for the Shrine!

We are so excited to present AmazonSmile for the Shrine. There are no additional costs to you. All you



need to do is make the Shrine of the Sacred Heart Church your charitable cause through AmazonSmile. On qualified purchases that you make through Amazon (using their smile.amazon web address), 0.05%, of the proceeds will automatically be forwarded to the Shrine of the Sacred Heart, your church!

So as you do your holiday shopping.. and your safe pandemic shopping.. please use smile.amazon.com so that every time you shop you support your parish! Thank you in advance for this effort!!